
 

HEADSTART DAY NURSERY
NEWSLETTER

AUTUMN TERM

Can you please make sure your 
children have spare clothes 

including socks and wellies in the 
nursery. Children should be 

dressed appropriately for the 
upcoming winter season, including 
trainers for the garden and walks.

We are looking forward to an 
exciting Autumn term!

Please make sure you adhere to your child’s session 
times:

A.M 9.00am – 12.00pm                  

P.M 12.45pm - 3.45pm                  

All day 9.00am - 3.00pm 

Top up is available for a fee.
If your child turns 4 on or before 31st August 2024, you will 
need to apply for a school place through Birmingham school 
admissions. This opens on 1st October 2023. If you need any 

help please ask Jenny or Lottie!

Upcoming events at Headstart this term:

Induction day Monday 11th September:
Welcome to all our New Families and Welcome 

back to our returning families!

Harvest Festival Sunday 1st October:
Children will be participating in Autumn themed activities and

 walks throughout the Autumn term. Children will 
learn about growing food and where it comes 

from through fun activities!

Halloween Tuesday 31st October:
Throughout the week Children will be doing themed 

activities such as crafts and baking. We will 
also be having a Halloween party 

(date and times are yet to be confirmed) 
where Children will be able to dress up in spooky costumes!


